
John Cater 

COLORADO 
Department of Transportation 
Division of Transportation Development 

FHWA Colorado Division Administrator 
12300 West Dakota Avenue, Suite 180 
Lakewood, Colorado 80228 

September 17, 2019 

Subject: Pooled Fund Acceptance Letter for TPF-5(441) - No Boundaries Transportation Maintenance 

Innovations 

Dear Mr. Cater: 

The Colorado Department of Transportation (COOT) accepts the responsibility as lead agency for the 

pooled fund project TPF-5(441) - No Boundaries Transportation Maintenance Innovations. 

COOT agrees to receive, obligate, and manage contributions from participating agencies, both Federal and 

non-Federal, and will review and pay expenses related to this project. 

The participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer request 

FHWA form 1575 for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence. These agencies 

should include the following information in the information box on the FHWA Transfer Request form: 

• Pooled Fund project number and name 

• Year(s) for which the commitment was made 

• Amount for each year 

• Fund year and fund program code 

A courtesy copy of their submittal to me is also requested via email. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (303) 757-9518 or David.Reeves@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

~~--
David Reeves, P.E. 
Applied Research & Innovations Program Manager 
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